
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/24/2015 3:19:20 PM
Subject: RE: 49th Annual Governor's Carolighting

KV and Haley-

I apologize for the late email! If it is not too late, I would love for the following to sit with me at the Carolighting on 
Monday.

1. Nicole Priester
2. Michele Priester
3. Jenny Priester
4. Ashlee Sears
5. Charlee Sears
6. Anniston Sears
7. Charlie Sears
8. Jake Sears

Thank you! I hope you both have a Happy Thanksgiving!

Nicole

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 1:10 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Mottel, Haley
Subject: 49th Annual Governor's Carolighting

We are excited you will be joining us for the 49th Annual Governor's Carolighting on Monday, November 30, 2015. 
Details are below. Please contact me with any questions.

ARRIVAL TIME:
All participants should arrive at the Statehouse no later than 6:15 PM, first floor lobby in front of the Governor's 
Office. You will be escorted to your seats at 6:30 PM.

PARKING:
Reserved parking will be available in the Statehouse garage. Please enter the garage on Pendleton Street.

RUN OF SHOW:
I have attached the program for this year's Carolighting.

RECEPTION:
You are invited to attend a closed reception following the program on the first floor Statehouse lobby.

Thank you for being a part of this time-honored tradition! Happy Thanksgiving!

Thank you, 
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
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